
Conservation Commission Minutes 

Meeting – June 25, 2015 

 

Present:   Steve Barrett, Louis Misiun, Jr. 

                  Absent: Brian Dejnak, Ben Byrne, Robert Cowles 

 

 

There not being a quorum present, the meeting  to have been held at Town Hall, 8 Conway 

Street, could not be held.  However, prior to the meeting, at 5:30 PM, a site visit including 

members of Planning Board and ZBA was held at 901 River Road  the site of a proposed extra-

large ground mounted solar installation.  

 

The next meeting will be held on July 23, 2015 at 7:00 pm. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Phelps 

 

 

Document List:  Site visit attendance sheet 


